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Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director

,$ u.3. mcuu n,w,mOffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission L. - chin o -s

Washington, D.C. 20535 Q 43/
Subject: Crystal River Unit 3

Ducket No. 50-302
Operating License No. DPR-72
Request for Delay of issuance of Technical Specification

Change Request No. 37

Dear Mr. Denton:

Florida Power Corporation submitted Technical Specification Change Request No.
37 on March 21,1979. It was subsequently determined that the request may have
to be revised due to the findings of Babcock and Wilcox' analysis of allowable high
pressure injection (HPI) cycles. These findings are scheduled to be transmitted to
Florida Power Corporation in Fe bruary of 1982. Upon receipt of the findings, a
determination of the impact upon Change Request No. 37 will be made and action
taken accordingly. Therefore, Florida Power Corporation requests that issuance of
Technical Specification Change Request No. 37 be delayed pending possible
revision.

Should you have any questions or comments, please contact us.

Very truly yours,

& A-
William A. Cross
Manager
Nuclear Licensing
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